
 

 

February 23, 2024 

 

The Honorable Benjamin Barnes  

Chair, House Appropriations Committee 

House Office Building, Room 121  

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

RE: HB 1402 Montgomery County – State’s Attorney’s Office Personnel – Application of 

County Personnel Laws and Collective Bargaining MC 12-24 

Dear Chair Barnes, 

The Montgomery County House Delegation has voted Favorable with Amendment on 

HB 1402 Montgomery County – State’s Attorney’s Office Personnel – Application of County 

Personnel Laws and Collective Bargaining MC 12-24. The vote in the Montgomery County 

House Delegation was unanimous. The Delegation voting list and Amendment are attached.  

We request that your committee give HB 1402 a Favorable with Amendment report. We 

thank you for your consideration in this matter.       

    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Palakovich Carr, Chair 

Montgomery County House Delegation 

 




